
Scottish Water Partner Update – Oban, Lorn & the Isles Area Community 
Planning Group 

Scottish Water are currently looking at options for Campervan Wastewater Disposal 
in the North of Scotland and Western Islands. This was raised in the first instance 
due to the increase in campervans on the popular NC500 route. 

The scope currently looks at waste water only, but could be applied to rural Argyll 
and Bute the same way as it does to Highlands and Western Isles.

Scottish Water will need to ensure there is a consistent approach, in terms of how 
potential solutions would be accessed, maintained and secured and are still at an 
early stage in the process.

If the Oban, Lorn and Isles community group have thoughts or questions on this I 
would be happy to raise them directly with the team looking at this. 


